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Media Release 
 

Date:   03/16/2020 
 
Re:   Sheriff’s Office  
 
Contact:  Brandon Fowler – PIO / Emergency Manager 
  bfowler@co.klamath.or.us 

 
As of Monday March 16, 2020 Klamath County Sheriff’s Office is making the following modifications 
to daily operations due to building limitations that are not conducive to social distancing 
recommendations.   
 
KCSO will not be open for the following services until April 6, 2020 unless further extended if 
circumstances warrant. 
 

• Fingerprinting 

• New CHL Applications 

• CHL Renewals – If you have a CHL that is due to expire in March or April of 2020 we are 
granting a grace period for renewal and your CHL will be considered valid through April of 
2020. 

• Animal Control – If you need to obtain a dog license or renew a license we ask that you 
complete that process email, via US mail or deposit renewal in dropbox at animal control.  
Please see https://animalcontrol.klamathcounty.org for online renewal options. 
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